
Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Del Ray Avenue 
1 message

Terry Smith <tesmith729@gmail.com> Sat, May 15, 2021 at 9:44 AM
To: citycouncil@ci.stevenson.wa.us
Cc: Pat Rice <easylivingpat@gmail.com>, Curt & Sherry Esch <csesch@embarqmail.com>

City Council Members,

 

Please consider delaying any action on Del Ray Avenue until a private traffic study is completed.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Terry and Kay Smith, Goldendale, WA

Del Ray Property owners


